
FSU CJ Major Student Is Offered A Paid Internship  
 
Congratulations to CJ Major Tatyana Veres, who has been offered a 12-week paid internship 
through the NC Department of Public Safety as part of Gov. Roy Cooper's Task Force for Racial 
Equity in Criminal Justice!  
 

About This Internship:  
 
The Department of Public Safety offers paid ($15 an hour), 
12-week internship opportunities to qualified college students. 
The internships give students a glimpse of careers and 
operations within the department. Areas of focus include 
Alcohol Law Enforcement, Community Corrections, 
Emergency Management (Homeland Security), State Bureau 
of Investigation, State Capitol Police, and State Highway 
Patrol.  
 
The internships are created through Gov. Roy Cooper's Task 
Force for Racial Equity in Criminal Justice and enacted 
through Executive Order 145. They are established for 
students enrolled at Historically Black Colleges and 
Universities and offer experiences in criminal justice, 
emergency management, law enforcement, and public safety.  
 

 
 
 
 
 


